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Ref Planning Act 2008 (as amended) and the Infrastructure Planning (Examination 
Procedure) Rules 2010

I agree with points made in UNESCO's Advisory Mission Report that advised that there
should be a less damaging scheme, such as a southern bypass. Also that if the scheme is to
proceed then, at the very least least, any tunnel should be extended to the western WHS
boundary.

If the Transport Secretary is intent on going ahead with the scheme, I would hope that it
will be subject of another formal public Examination so that the new information
submitted by National Highways and others since 2020 can be fully considered.

Thank you

Jo Ripley 




